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LOEN Ladies Club
HELLO SUMMER!!

Welcome to the LOEN Ladies Club! Welcome to our new 
members that attended our May General Meeting! We are 
looking forward to getting to know all our new members and 
deepening our relationships with our veteran members. Our 
social and game groups, day and evening groups meet through 
out the summer so do not hesitate to jump right on in and meet 
your neighbors. If you are not sure about joining , just contact 
us to attend one of our activity groups as a visitor.

 Step out in the name of summer and invite your neighbor to 
coffee, lunch or organize a block party. FUN IN THE SUN!!!

The Ladies Club board members and officers will be meeting 
throughout the summer and we would welcome any ideas that 
you would like to share that relate to the Ladies Club\'s Mission 
statement.

For more information on the Ladies Club, please contact 
Deborah Eades at loenladiesclubpresident@gmail.com.

Another LOEST season is over and great fun was had by all! The 
team had some very close meets and swimmers dropped times and 
improved their stroke techniques. The meets ran very smoothly, 
thanks to all of our volunteers who did such a great job! Many 
swimmers enjoyed some extra competition at the invitational meets. 

After the season is over, we will once again offer a Fall Swim Clinic 
for swimmers looking for conditioning and stroke development. The 
clinic is available to all families, but slots are limited. 

For more information, please refer to the team website http:/
loedolphins.swimtopia.com.

Great Season for LOE Swim 
Team

Yorkshire Academy preschoolers got treated to a vis-
it from Mother Goose recently.  She always brings her 
magic goose which elicits pure joy in our students every 
time.

Special Visit for Yorkshire 
Academy Preschoolers
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IMPORTANT NUMBERS

Harris Co. Sheriff - (non-emergency)............... 713-221-6000 
Cy-Fair Fire Department - (emergency)............ 281-466-6161 
                                              (non-emergency).281-550-6663 
Poison Control..............................................1-800-764-7661
Texas DPS........................................................ 713-681-1761
Waste Management.......................................... 713-695-4055 
                   	 (trash collection Mondays & Thursdays)
TNG MUD 370.............................................. 281-350-0895
Harris County Tax Office................................. 713-224-1919 
Centerpoint Energy.........................................  713-207-7777 
        	 (give pole # of street which is out)                
Centerpoint Energy.......................................... 713-659-2111                  
Comcast Cable................................................. 713-341-1000
Houston Chronicle.......................................... 713-220-7211
Metro Transit Info............................................ 713-635-4000
Kirk Elementary..............................................  713-849-8250
Truitt Middle School........................................ 281-856-1100
Cy-Ridge High School..................................... 281-807-8000
Newsletter Publisher
 Peel, Inc...............advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444

Deadline for submitting articles for the Lakes On Eldridge 
North Newsletter is the 10th of each month.  Submissions 
are subject to space limitations and editorial approval. Email 
Articles to loen@PEELinc.com.
PERSONAL CLASSIFIED ADS: Deadline for submitting 
personal classified ads is the 10th of each month  for publication 
in the following month's newsletter. Email personal classifieds 
to loen@PEELinc.com.
ADVERTISING: Deadline for submitting ads is the 8th of each 
month for publication in the following month's newsletter. 
Please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office at 888-687-6444 or 
advertising@PEELinc.com for information on advertising.

President:....................................................   Richard Weck
Vice President: ............................................   James Walker
Secretary: ........................................................    Linda Troy
Treasurer:  .................................................... Tom DeScioli
Asst Sec/ Treasurer: ...........................................  John Dyke

LOEN Board Of Directors

Article Submissions
Please e-mail articles and/or photos to loen@peelinc.com. 

Submissions must be received by the
10th of the month for the following month's issue.

(Advertising deadline is the 8th of the month.)

USA FIT CYPRESS Marathon and 
Half Marathon Training Program

CHANGE YOUR LIFE
Are you a runner? Are you a fitness walker? Do you want to be? 

USA Fit Cypress is a friendly, no pressure training group for a variety 
of marathons and half marathons throughout the year. Even if you’ve 
never run a step before, training with our group will help you conquer 
mental and physical barriers you never thought possible.

Beginner, walker or seasoned runner? No matter your conditioning 
or pace, we have a place for you. Over the course of six months, 
our coaches will help you achieve your personal best in a non-
intimidating, fun, and safe environment.

We will provide a weekly training schedule and opportunities 
for group training throughout the week with our distance runs 
on Saturday morning at Pope Elementary on N. Bridgeland Lake 
Parkway in Bridgeland.

Registration for our Winter Season is open and the programs will 
begin on July 14th. Please visit us at http://www.usafitcypress.com 
for addition information.
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obody Sells Your Neighborhood 
Better Than a Neighbor!

N

• RANKED IN THE TOP 1% IN HOUSTON FOR 2017
(PER HAR) & KELLER WILLIAMS WORLDWIDE

• TOP SELLING REALTOR IN LOEN

• MASTER CERTIFIED NEGOTIATION EXPERT (MCNE)

• CERTIFIED LUXURY HOME MARKETING SPECIALIST
(CLMHS)

• LAKES ON ELDRIDGE NORTH RESIDENT

• CERTIFIED RESIDENTIAL SPECIALIST (CRS)

• MEMBER OF THE GREATER HOUSTON LUXURY
HOME CONNECTION

• MEMBER OF THE HOUSTON RELOCATION
NETWORK

For every home we sell, we help 
build a home for a family in need.

Michelle Hinton 
Realtor®, Keller Williams Memorial

832.795.2246
Michelle@HintonHomeTeam.com

I include a complimentary staging consultation with a professional 
stager for all homes that I list for sale in LOE and LOEN.

Are You Ready? 
Perfecting Your Hurricane Plan in a Post-Harvey World

In the aftermath of Harvey, the arrival of hurricane season is 
undoubtedly stoking some trepidation from Houstonians still reeling 
from last year’s unprecedented storm, but there’s no reason to panic 
if you have a proper plan in place.

 While June 1 marked the official start of Hurricane Season, the 
Gulf of Mexico has already seen its first named storm, Subtropical 
Storm Alberto, which made landfall last week on the Florida coast, 
dumping rain and wreaking havoc across the country.

 It’s notoriously difficult to predict how active a hurricane season 
may be, but forecasters have already warned that the U.S. could 
expect to see a higher-than-average number of named storms and 
hurricanes this year.

 When Harvey swamped Greater Houston last year – flooding 
homes and forcing many to flee – many residents who were new to 
the region hadn’t experienced a storm before and were unprepared 
for what happened. Even some who had weathered Houston’s 
hurricanes and floods in the past were caught flat-footed by the 
extreme, widespread flooding caused by a storm of epic proportions.

 Read the full list of the top seven things Memorial Hermann 
experts say you need to do now to get ready.
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(Continued on Page 5)

roof damage claim filing 
deadline approaching soon

Paige Powers named TAPPS State Fine Arts Student of the Year!
TAPPS (Texas 

A s s o c i a t i o n 
o f  Pr iva te  and 
Parochial Schools) 
r e cogn i ze s  the 
t o p  m a l e  a n d 
female Fine Arts 
compet i tor s  in 
the  s t a t e  e a ch 
year through their 
coveted "Of the 
Year" awards. These 
elite honors are 
extremely difficult 
to receive, as all 
TAPPS schools 
c a n  n o m i n a t e 
competitors from 
any TAPPS fine 

art, and then one male and one female in each classification are 
selected via an executive TAPPS panel. We are pleased to announce, 

that for the second year in a row, and for only the fourth time in 
school history, the TAPPS 3A State Fine Arts Female Student of the 
Year has gone to an RCS student. This year's State Fine Arts Student 
of the Year award recipient is our own Paige Powers. 

Paige's TAPPS career accomplishments are undeniable: In TAPPS 
State Instrumental Music, Paige received a rating of 2 on her piano 
solo. In TAPPS State Vocal Music, Paige received 4 ratings of 1 
(highest), and the choir was also the state runner-up overall. In 
TAPPS State Art, Paige placed 4th, 4th, 5th, and 5th in Painting, 
Printmaking, and Senior Portfolio, with her team placing 5th overall 
two years in a row. In TAPPS One Act Play, Paige was named All 
Star Cast (State) three times, All-Star Cast Honorable Mention 
(State), All Star Cast (District) three times, Best Actress (District), 
4th, 5th, and 5th at state (team), and District Champion (team) 
four years in a row. 

In TAPPS State Speech, Paige's four-year career of competing 
in Poetry, Prose, Solo Acting, and Duet Acting includes 4 state 
championships, 4 times as the state runner-up, 1 bronze medal, 1 fourth 
place, 1 sixth place, and the Virginia Wirth Distinguished Speaker 
(top speaker in the state overall). Her speech team is also the reigning 
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The Little 
School That’s 
Making a  
Big Impact.

14120 Memorial Drive  |  Houston, Texas 77079  |  281.531.6088

Kids from across Houston and around the world come to  

Yorkshire Academy to excel, explore, collaborate, question and  

solve. Ours is a campus that’s alive with wonder, joy, kindness, 

confidence and the kind of progressive learning that ignites  

the potential in our students to accomplish anything. Even  

change the world. To find out more and arrange a tour, visit  

yorkshireacademy.com.

300  S T U D E N T S  –  1 8  MO N T H S  TO  5 T H  G R A D E

Limited
availability

for the 
2018/2019 

school year

 

  
   

 
 

  
 

 
 

• Interior & Exterior Painting

• HardiPlank Replacement

• Wood Replacement 

• Sheetrock Repair

• Interior Carpentry

• Cabinet Painting

• Sheet Rock Insulation

• Pressure Washing 

• Fence Replacement

• Interior & Exterior Door
   Replacements

• Wallpaper & Texture Removal
• Custom Staining                      • Crown Molding

NO MONEY UP FRONT

Commercial/Residential
 ~ FREE ESTIMATES ~

20 Years Experience • References Available

  FULLY INSURED 

• Stucco Repair

(Continued from Page 4) Cy-Fair Republican Women
July Meeting

back-to-back state 
champion, as well as 
two times being named 
the state runner-up. 
Furthermore, Paige 
has accomplished all 
of this while being an 
RCS honors student, 
Drama Student of the 
Year three years in a 
row, and a member of 
the National Honor 
Society, with a smile 
on her face and the 
love of Jesus in her 
heart, shining through 
to  ever yone  who 
meets her. We are so 
proud of you, Paige! 
RCS loves you, and we cannot wait to see how God uses all of your 
talents as you serve Him in the next stage of your journey. 

Congratulations!

CFRW will meet on Tuesday, July 10th at 10:30 AM.

Hearthstone Country Club, 7615 Ameswood, Houston, TX 
77095

Meeting is $3 – Meeting with Lunch at Noon is $23.

On our July meeting date, we will welcome Jacob Monty, a long-
time supporter and fundraiser for Republican office holders and 
candidates, and is also recognized as one of the leading immigration 
attorneys in the United States. Jacob will give an overview on the 
various issues being discussed locally and in Washington surrounding 
immigration, DACA, the border fence, and other related issues. This 
speaker was rescheduled from April.

See the website for details and RSVP to www.cfrw.net by July 3rd. 

Several candidates attend our meetings regularly so come and get 
to know them. 

We look forward to seeing you there.

Check our website for the August Social, an evening event on 
Friday, August 3rd.
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CYPRESS CHRISTIAN WARRIORS 
WIN STATE! 

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted 
by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content 
with this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising 
content are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content 
should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or 
failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such 
advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

The Lakes on Eldridge North is a private publication published by Peel, Inc. It is 
not sanctioned by any homeowners association or organization, nor is it subject to 
the approval of any homeowners association or organization, nor is it intended, nor 
implied to replace any publication that may be published by or on behalf of any 
homeowners association or organization.  At no time will any source be allowed to 
use the Lakes on Eldridge North Newsletter contents, or loan said contents, to others 
in anyway, shape or form, nor in any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic 
copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, 
political campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of law without written 
or expressed permission from Peel, Inc. The information in the Lakes on Eldridge 
North Newsletter is exclusively for the private use of Peel, Inc.

NOT AVAILABLE 
ONLINE
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PEEL, INC.

308 Meadowlark St.
Lakeway, TX 78734-4717

www.stevehardcastle.com
email: HardcastleTeam@gmail.com

YOUR LAKES ON ELDRIDGE NEIGHBOR
LOEN Summer Specials: Free Home Warranty and Other Incentives for New Listings!

Over the last 15 year period.
Per the Houston Association of Realtors

#1 IN 77041 SALES

STEVE
HARDCASTLE

Top 1% of all Realtors in North America
RE/MAX Hall of Fame, Lifetime Achievement Award
& Circle Of Legends
Brokers License, BBA, Relocation Expert,
Over 30 Years of Full Time Real Estate Experience
Long Time Lakes on Eldridge Resident

RE/MAX Westside Realtors
713-678-0509


